
Early College High School Battle of the Books 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Your child has expressed interest in participating on the 2019-2020 ECHS Battle of the 
Books team. High School Battle of the Books (HBOB) is a reading enrichment program 
which encourages students to read and have fun while competing with their peers. 
Students who participate will read books from the list provided and compete in a 
quiz-bowl style competition to test their knowledge of these books. Our meetings will be 
held on Tuesday afternoons during twilight hours from 4:00 PM - 5:30 PM. The book list, 
book summaries, and more information can be found on our Battle of the Books 
webpage: https://libguides.pittcc.edu/hbob 
 
If you would like your child to participate, please fill out the permission slip below and 
have your child bring it to our first meeting.  
 
Thank you and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of the Battle of 
the Books coaches. 

● Leigh Russell: lrussell@email.pittcc.edu - (252) 493-7354 
● Angela Davis: adavis@email.pittcc.edu - (252) 493-7366 
● Patti Burke: prburke348@my.pittcc.edu - (252) 493-7209 
● Sarah Wall: walls1@pitt.k12.nc.us - (252) 493-7821 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I give my child, ____________________________, permission to join the 

2019-2020 ECHS Battle of the Books team.  

 

_________________ _________________ 
Parent/Guardian Name Parent/Guardian  
Printed Signature 
 

_________________ _________________ 
Parent/Guardian Parent/Guardian  
Phone Number Email 

 


